
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
Angela Muder, Compliance Specialist  Angela.Muder@faa.gov  
Federal Aviation Administration 
Office of Airports 
901 Locust, Room 364 
Kansas City, MO  64106 

Ms. Muder,  

Thank you for your inquiry about Mr.  application to conduct a commercial 
business in his hangar.  As of the date of this letter, Mr.  application is still in the 
review process.  Approval of Mr.  application is dependent on UCM’s standard process 
for reviewing and approving new businesses at UCM.  As part of the review process, FPO and 
EHS are reviewing the hangar space to determine if it is appropriate for Mr.  proposed 
business.  These two departments are involved in many applications of business at UCM, not just 
at the Airport.  Mr.  has not opposed the involvement of these departments and has asked to 
be a part of their walk through.  

UCM assures the FAA that Mr.  application is being treated like any other 
individual that wants to conduct a business at UCM.  As such, the resolution of the Part 13 Informal 
Complaint is not dependent upon Mr.  application and UCM appreciates the FAA’s 
understanding as UCM continues its review of Mr.  application.   

Very truly yours, 
 
      MARTIN, PRINGLE, OLIVER, 
        W LL CE & B UER  L L P  
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